
 
 
 
 
Public Service Announcement  

Holiday Closures at the Iqaluit and Rankin Inlet 
Nunavut Liquor and Cannabis (NULC) Stores 

Start Date: December 7, 2021 
End Date: January 4, 2022 
Iqaluit, Nunavut 45 sec 

The NULC is adjusting its business hours for the Christmas, Boxing Day, and New 

Year’s holiday at both the Iqaluit and Rankin Inlet stores.  

Please see the schedule below for store hours or check the NULC’s Facebook page for 

details. 

Date NULC store hours 

Thursday, December 23 12 to 7 p.m. 

Friday, December 24 11 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Saturday, December 25 (Christmas 

Day) 
Closed 

Sunday, December 26 (Boxing Day) Closed 

Monday, December 27 Closed 

Tuesday, December 28 Closed 

Wednesday, December 29 11 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

Thursday, December 30 11 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

Friday, December 31 11 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Saturday, January 1 (New Year’s Day)  Closed 

Sunday, January 2 Closed 

Monday, January 3 Closed 

 

No liquor orders or import permits will be sold between December 23, 2021 and January 

4, 2022. The NULC will resume normal business hours on Tuesday, January 4, 2022. 

For more information, please call 1-855-844-5488. 

### 

https://www.facebook.com/Nunavut-Liquor-and-Cannabis-Commission-330638361663521/


 
 
 

 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Media Contact:  

Robyn Gibbard 
Manager, Corporate Policy 
Department of Finance 
867-975-6817 
rgibbard@gov.nu.ca  
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